GENERAL PUBLIC NOTICE

The Langham Fire Department will again be conducting
training this Spring / Summer May 30th 2023 through to
June 27th, 2023 and August 29" 2023 through to
September 19" 2023 Tuesday nights from 7:00 to 9:00
where fire hydrants may be used causing fluctuation in
water pressure. We apologize in advance for any
inconvenience this may cause.

Thanks,
LFD



